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The Earle Family 
 

It is our pleasure to recognize the Earle Family this month as we continue 
celebrating Outstanding Trenton Residents!  
 
In 1964, Joe Earle organized a free running event for all ages in Trenton, 
& since then the younger generations of the Earle family have dedicated 
countless hours to the races. For over 50 years, the Earle’s have          
carried on this tradition that sees hundreds of runners from across the 
province and beyond participate in a family activity. What makes these 
races unique is their family orientation with both low & high competitions 
for all ages.  
 
After a brief hiatus due to Covid, the Joe Earle Memorial Road Races 
were back in full swing this past May to celebrate their 56th year with 
Joe Earle’s grandchildren at the helm! Although this event happens on 
Victoria Day in May, the Earle’s work year-round to make this event a 
success including fundraisers to raise money so participants never have 
to pay to run. This was a wish of Joe Earle and one the family has been 
determined to see continue. 
 
Congratulations to the Earle’s & thank you for being an Outstanding 
Trenton Family! The Earle Family will receive a gift card for a local              
business as a small token of our appreciation. 


